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To Whom It May Concern

I am writing in relation to TR050006 and the proposed non material change to the SEGRO
DCO for the Northampton gateway site.

I am a resident of Northampto living close to the A45. 

The gateway site is already an unwelcome development to many of the residents living in
proximity to the A45. 

I am writing to formally protest that the modification to SEGRO's DCO, which required the
connection of the rail line to the rail freight terminal prior to being able to be used for
road haulage, be rejected. It would make a mockery of the DCO process if it was simply
able to be amended because of an obvious flaw in the arrangements between the rail
provider and SEGRO.

 I would greatly appreciate any feedback or information about what further action can be
taken to oppose this change.

Thank you in advance

Ryan Holden




